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  I and my co-owners strongly object to these proposed plans on the following grounds. The rear of our 

property is already closely overlooked by existing properties. Although it is south facing and should get plenty 

of sunlight this is already severely restricted by the proximity of other buildings and indeed between the 

months of October and March no sunlight whatsoever reaches the lower parts of the house  and garden. The 

erection of the proposed structure would block off even more sunlight,making the property even more 

cramped and boxed in. We also feel that this may well have a negative affect on the value of our property. We  

therefore request that this application is rejected. Please let me know date of committee.
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